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Duke Energy Ohio Revises Potential Route for Central Corridor Pipeline Extension
Project

News

Related Attorneys

Thomas H. Fusonie

Joseph R. Miller

NEWS  |  1.30.2017
 

On January 20, 2017, Duke Energy Ohio, Inc. filed an amended
application for certificate of environmental compatibility and public
need for the C314V Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project with the
Power Siting Board. Duke Energy Ohio adjusted its proposed preferred
route in four portions and one portion of the alternate route. Duke
claims that these adjustments are to address construction and
disruption issues in the Kenwood Country Club area, the Millington
Court area, the Floral Avenue area, near Jewish Hospital and near
Summit Park.

If you have questions regarding this potential project, or your rights,
please contact Tom Fusonie (614.464.8261 or thfusonie@vorys.com) or
Joe Miller (614.464.6233 or jrmiller@vorys.com).
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